From: Paul Hogan

Sent: Sunday, January 29, 2017 10:37 AM

To: Larry Cochran

Ce: ParishCouncilMembers; Angela Gaubert; Tiffany K. Clark
Subject: : FW: Blocking Lines of Sight - request for Engineering study
Attachments: SIGHT DISTANCE STUDY.pdf

Larry,

Please advise on the request for an engineering firm to conduct a study with respect as to what constitutes a blocked
~ line of sight so that we can incorporate into our codes.

Thanks,

Paul J. Hogan, PE
Councilman at Large, Div. B
504-615-4862

From: Paul Hogan
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2016 10:52 AM

To: Larry Cochran <lcochran@stcharlesgov.net>

Cc: Billy Raymond <praymond @stcharlesgov.net>; Robert Raymond (rraymond @stcharlesgov.net)
<rraymond@stcharlesgov.net>; BOBBY RAYMOND (rravmond@rQbertravmondIaw com})
<rran’ond@robértravmondlaw.com>; tede@cox.net; Angela Gaubert <agaubert@stcharlesgov.net>; Tiffany K. Clark
<tclark@stcharlesgov.net>

Subject: B;ocking Lines of Sight

Larry,

The attached is from the National Association of City Transportation Officials website. With respect to lines of sight, our
code does not have specifics with regards to what constitutes the blocking of lines of sight.

I would like to amend the code to define what is a blocked line of sight, at roadway intersections and at driveways, so
determinations can be made by reading the code as to whether a line of sight is blocked or not.

Can you have an engineering firm work on this so that they can define it and we can out it in our codes?
Paul J. Hogan, PE

Councilman at Large\; Div. B
504-615-4862 ‘



